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ITEM 6.1: COSTS AND FUNDING COMMITTEE 

Purpose 
 

1) To provide members with the remit and membership of the Costs and Funding 

Committee as agreed by correspondence following the last SCJC meeting.  

 

Discussion 

2) At the last meeting, it was agreed that the proposed remit of the Costs and Funding 

Committee should be revised to the effect that it should be able to consider SP Taylor’s 

recommendations in their entirety, consulting the Lord President’s Advisory Committee 

as appropriate and that the membership should be extended to include a serving Sheriff 

and an insurance industry representative.  The revised remit (Paper 6.1A) and 

membership (Paper 6.1B) were agreed by correspondence.   

 

3) All those invited to the committee have now accepted their invitations and arrangements 

are in hand as to the first meeting, with a view to holding it as soon as practicable.    

 

Recommendation 

 

4) Members are asked to note the remit and membership of the Costs and Funding 

Committee.  
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